
Call for Extended Abstract by Point of Contacts 
  

                                                                                                                                             January 5, 2015 

 

 

The Program Committee of the 3
rd

 UNISEC-Global Meeting kindly requests Point of Contacts (POC) and 

candidates of POC to submit for Country Report which will take place in the 3rd UNISEC-Global Meeting 

on July 3-5, 2015 in Tokyo, Japan.  

 

The extended abstract should be depicted in the template form, and be submitted to UNISEC-Global 

Secretariat at <secretariat(at)unisec-global.org> 
 

The abstract includes the following topics, but not limited to: 

- Current status and progress of UNISEC-your region/country (numerical information, such as how many 

universities or how many students, is preferable).  

- Report of activities in your region/country  

- Future plans and/or perspectives  

- Difficulties and problems to solve. (Sharing them may lead you to solutions)  

 

Submitted abstracts will be placed on the website and have online vote for selection, followed by the above 

Committee’s review.   The notification of acceptance (oral or poster presentation) will be announced on 

April 3, 2014. 

 

Any inquiry should go to the UNISEC-Global Secretariat at <secretariat(at)unisec-global.org> 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                             (End) 


